
Maine Prisoner Advocacy Coalition 
c/o Ron Huber, WRFR Comunity Radio, 20 Gay Street, Rockland ME, 04841 

(207) 594-0721 station office ** (207) 593-0013 call-in line. 
 
 
 
April 12, 2011  [SENT] 
 
Brandon Thongsavanh # 364054 
MacDougall Correctional Institution 
1153 East Street South,  
Suffield CT, 06080 
 
Dear Mr. Thongsavanh 
 
Thank you for your April 5th letter.  Enclosed was your cover letter, your notarized letter to 
Commissioner Ponte, and your list of ideas/issues/facts pertaining to transfers. 
 
I will let you know the results of my initial review of your records, which should happen shortly. 
 
Your ideas were folded into a draft set of new policies for Maine DOC’s new commissioner to 
consider.  That draft was sent him today ( April 12, 2011). We will find out what he thinks later 
this week or early next week.  As you know he fired his associate commissioners including 
Harold Doughty who managed interstate compact with his underling Theriault, so there is hope 
the guy may really want to carry out some reforms. 
 
My apologies about the radio station phone, if that was you last Saturday;  someone has reset 
the system to reject collect phone calls. I will get that straightened out. The call in # is 207-593-
0013 the show is Saturday 1-2pm  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Ron Huber, for  
Maine Prisoner Advocacy Coalition 
 


